To: Parents 
From: Mr. Flynn

A minor change for students in Grades 2 and 3 who are going skating this Thursday March 15th.  The grades twos and threes are going to flip flop their skating times for scheduling purposes.
Grade Two will be skating from 8:50-10:00.
Grade Three will have their skating from 10:00-11:15.
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